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Good Morning Chairman Klein and members of the Senate Industry, Business 
and Labor Committee.   My name is Molly Howell and I am the Director of the 
Division of Immunizations with the North Dakota Department of Health.  I do 
not have testimony for SB2060 but want to let you know I am available virtually 
to answer questions, if needed.  Thank You. 
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